
 ‘θ’Ü9 $# AtToor 

ÉΟó¡Î0 «!$# Ç⎯≈ uΗ÷q§9 $# ÉΟŠÏm §9 $#                             

In the name of Allah, Most Gracious, Most Merciful
1. By the Mount,  

Í‘θ’Ü9 $# uρ ∩⊇∪           

2. And a Scripture inscribed. 
5=≈ tF Ï. uρ 9‘θäÜ ó¡̈Β ∩⊄∪    

3. On fine parchment 
unrolled.  ’Îû 5e− u‘ 9‘θ à±Ψ̈Β ∩⊂∪    

4. And the House frequented. 
ÏMøŠ t7 ø9$# uρ Í‘θßϑ ÷è yϑ ø9 $# ∩⊆∪    

5. And the roof exalted.  
É# ø)¡¡9 $# uρ Æíθ èùö yϑø9 $# ∩∈∪    

6. And the sea kept filled.  
Ì ós t7ø9 $# uρ Í‘θàfó¡ pR ùQ $# ∩∉∪    

7. Lo! The doom of thy Lord 
will surely come to pass.  ¨βÎ) z># x‹ tã y7 În/ u‘ Óì Ï%≡ uθ s9 ∩∠∪    

8. There is none that can 
ward it off.  $ ¨Β … çμ s9 ⎯ ÏΒ 8ì Ïù# yŠ ∩∇∪     

  
 



9. On the day when the 
heaven will heave with 
(awful) heaving.  

tΠ öθ tƒ â‘θßϑ s? â™!$ yϑ ¡¡9 $# #Y‘ öθ tΒ ∩®∪    

10. And the mountains move 
away with (awful) movement. ç Å¡ n@ uρ ãΑ$ t6 Éfø9 $# #Z ö y™ ∩⊇⊃∪    

11. Then woe that day unto 
the deniers.  ×≅÷ƒ uθ sù 7‹Í× tΒ öθ tƒ t⎦⎫ Î/Éj‹ s3 Þϑ ù= Ïj9 ∩⊇⊇∪    

12. Who play in talk of grave 
matters.  t⎦⎪ Ï%©! $# öΝèδ ’Îû <Ú öθ yz tβθ ç7 yèù= tƒ ∩⊇⊄∪    

13. The day when they are 
thrust with a (disdainful) 
thrust, into the fire of hell.  

tΠ öθ tƒ šχθ –ã y‰ãƒ 4’ n< Î) Í‘$ tΡ zΟ ¨Ψ yγ y_ 

% ‡æ yŠ ∩⊇⊂∪    

14. (And it is said unto 
them): This is the Fire which 
you were wont to deny.  

ÍνÉ‹≈ yδ â‘$ ¨Ψ9 $# ©ÉL ©9 $# Ο çFΖ ä. $ pκ Í5 

tβθ ç/ Éj‹ s3è? ∩⊇⊆∪    

15. Is this magic, or do you
not see.  í ósÅ¡ sù r& !# x‹≈ yδ ÷Π r& óΟ çFΡ r& Ÿω 

šχρ ç ÅÇ ö6è? ∩⊇∈∪    

16. Endure the heat thereof, 
and whether you are patient 
of it or impatient of it is all 
one for you. You are only 
being paid for what you used 
to do.  

$ yδöθ n= ô¹ $# (#ÿρ ç É9ô¹$$ sù ÷ρ r& Ÿω (#ρ ç É9 óÁ s? 

í™ !# uθ y™ öΝä3 ø‹ n= tæ ( $ yϑ ¯ΡÎ) tβ ÷ρ t“ øg éB $ tΒ 

óΟ çGΨä. tβθ è= yϑ ÷è s? ∩⊇∉∪    



17. Lo! Those who kept their 
duty dwell in gardens and 
delight.  

¨βÎ) t⎦⎫ É) −G ßϑ ø9 $# ’ Îû ;M≈̈Ζ y_ 5ΟŠÏè tΡ uρ ∩⊇∠∪  

18. Happy because of what 
their Lord has given them, 
and (because) their Lord has
warded off from them the 
torment of hell-fire.  

t⎦⎫ Îγ Å3≈ sù !$ yϑ Î/ öΝßγ9s?# u™ ÷Λ àιš/ u‘ óΟ ßγ9s% uρ uρ 

öΝåκ ›5 u‘ z>#x‹ tã ÉΟŠÅs pgø: $# ∩⊇∇∪    

19. (And it is said unto 
them): Eat and drink in 
health (as a reward) for what 
you used to do.  

(#θ è= ä. (#θ ç/ uõ° $# uρ $ O↔ÿ‹ ÏΖ yδ $ yϑÎ/ óΟ çFΖ ä. 

tβθ è= yϑ ÷è s? ∩⊇®∪    

20. Reclining on ranged 
couches. And we wed them 
unto fair ones with wide, 
lovely eyes.  

t⎦⎫Ï↔ Å3−G ãΒ 4’n? tã 9‘ ç ß  7π sùθ à óÁ ¨Β ( 

Ο ßγ≈ uΖ ô_ρ̈ y— uρ A‘θçt ¿2 &⎦⎫ Ïã ∩⊄⊃∪    

21. And they who believe and 
whose seed follow them in 
faith, We cause their seed to 
join them (there), and We 
deprive them of naught of 
their (life's) work. Every man 
is a pledge for that which he 
has earned.  

t⎦⎪Ï%©! $# uρ (#θ ãΖ tΒ#u™ öΝåκ ÷J yè t7¨? $# uρ Νåκ çJ−ƒ Íh‘ èŒ 

?⎯≈ yϑƒÎ* Î/ $ uΖ ø) ptø: r& öΝÍκ Í5 öΝåκ tJ −ƒ Íh‘ èŒ !$ tΒ uρ 

Νßγ≈oΨ ÷G s9 r& ô⎯ ÏiΒ Ο Îγ Î= uΗ xå ⎯ÏiΒ &™ó© x« 4 ‘≅ä. 

¤›Í öΔ$# $ oÿÏ3 |= |¡ x. ×⎦⎫ Ïδ u‘ ∩⊄⊇∪    

22. And We provide them 
with fruit and meat such as 
they desire.  

Νßγ≈tΡ ÷Š y‰øΒ r& uρ 7π yγ Å3≈ xÎ/ 5Ο óss9 uρ $ £ϑ ÏiΒ 

tβθ åκ tJô± o„ ∩⊄⊄∪    



23. There they pass from 
hand to hand a cup wherein 
is neither vanity nor cause of 
sin.  

tβθ ããt“≈oΨ oK tƒ $ pκÏù $ U™ ù( x. ω ×θ øós9 $ pκÏù 

Ÿω uρ ÒΟŠÏO ù' s? ∩⊄⊂∪    

24. And there go round, 
waiting on them menservants 
of their own, as they were 
hidden pearls.  

* ß∃θ äÜ tƒ uρ öΝÍκ ö n= tã ×β$ yϑ ù= Ïñ öΝ çλ °; 

öΝåκ ¨Ξ r( x. Ôσ ä9 ÷σä9 ×βθ ãΖ õ3̈Β ∩⊄⊆∪    

25. And some of them draw 
near unto others, 
questioning.  

Ÿ≅ t6 ø% r& uρ öΝåκ ÝÕ ÷è t/ 4’ n? tã <Ù ÷è t/ 

tβθ ä9 u™ !$ |¡ tF tƒ ∩⊄∈∪    

26. Saying: Lo! Of old, when 
we were with our families, we 
were ever anxious.  

(#þθ ä9$ s% $ ¯Ρ Î) $ ¨Ζ à2 ã≅ö7 s% þ’Îû $ uΖÎ= ÷δ r& 

t⎦⎫ É) Ï ô± ãΒ ∩⊄∉∪    

27. But Allah has been 
gracious unto us and has
preserved us from the 
torment of the breath of Fire. 

 ∅ yϑ sù ª! $# $ uΖ øŠ n= tã $ oΨ9 s% uρ uρ z>#x‹ tã 

ÏΘθ ßϑ ¡¡9 $# ∩⊄∠∪    

28. Lo! We used to pray unto 
Him of old. Lo! He is the 
Benign, the Merciful.  

$ ¯Ρ Î) $ ¨Ζ à2 ∅ ÏΒ ã≅ö6 s% çνθ ããô‰ tΡ ( …çμ ¯ΡÎ) 

uθ èδ • y9ø9 $# ÞΟŠÏm§9 $# ∩⊄∇∪    

29. Therefor warn (men, O 
Muhammad). By the grace of 
Allah thou art neither 
soothsayer nor madman.  

ö Åe2 x‹ sù !$ yϑ sù |MΡr& ÏM yϑ ÷èÏΖ Î/ y7 În/u‘ 

9⎯ Ïδ% s3 Î/ Ÿω uρ Aβθ ãΖ øg xΧ ∩⊄®∪    



30. Or say they: (he is) a 
poet, (one) for whom we may 
expect the accident of time.  

÷Π r& tβθ ä9θà) tƒ Ö Ïã$ x© ßÈ −/u tI ¯Ρ ⎯ ÏμÎ/ 

|= ÷ƒ u‘ Èβθ ãΖ yϑ ø9 $# ∩⊂⊃∪    

31. Say (unto them): Except 
(your fill)! Lo! I am with you 
among the expectant.  

ö≅è% (#θ ÝÁ −/t s? ’ÎoΤ Î* sù Νä3 yè tΒ š∅ ÏiΒ 

t⎦⎫ ÅÁ În/ u tI ßϑ ø9$# ∩⊂⊇∪    

32. Do their minds command 
them to do this, or are they 
an outrageous folk.  

÷Π r& óΟ èδã ãΒ ù' s? Λ àι ßϑ≈ n= ÷n r& !# x‹≈pκ Í5 4 ÷Π r& öΝèδ 

×Πöθ s% tβθ äî$ sÛ ∩⊂⊄∪    

33. Or say they: He has
invented it? Nay, but they 
will not believe.  

÷Π r& tβθ ä9θ à) tƒ … ã& s!§θ s) s? 4 ≅ t/ ω tβθ ãΖ ÏΒ ÷σãƒ 

∩⊂⊂∪    

34. Then let them produce 
speech the like thereof, if 
they are truthful.  

(#θ è? ù' u‹ù= sù ;]ƒ Ï‰ pt ¿2 ÿ⎯ Ï& Î#÷W ÏiΒ βÎ) (#θ çΡ% x. 

š⎥⎫ Ï% Ï‰≈|¹ ∩⊂⊆∪    

35. Or were they created out 
of naught? Or are they the 
creators.  

÷Π r& (#θ à)Î= äz ô⎯ÏΒ Î ö xî >™ ó© x« ÷Π r& ãΝèδ 

šχθ à)Î=≈y‚ ø9 $# ∩⊂∈∪    

36. Or did they create the 
heavens and the earth? Nay, 
but they are sure of nothing.  

÷Π r& (#θ à) n= yz ÏN≡uθ≈ yϑ ¡¡9 $# uÚ ö‘F{$# uρ 4 

≅ t/ ω tβθ ãΖ Ï%θãƒ ∩⊂∉∪    



37. Or do they own the 
treasures of thy Lord? Or 
have they been given charge 
(thereof).  

÷Π r& öΝèδ y‰Ζ Ïã ß⎦É⎩ !#t“ yz y7În/ u‘ ÷Π r& ãΝèδ 

tβρ ã ÏÜø‹ kÁ ßϑø9 $# ∩⊂∠∪    

38. Or have they any 
stairway (unto heaven) by 
means of which they 
overhear (decrees). Then let 
their listener produce some 
warrant manifest.  

÷Π r& öΝçλ m; ÒΟ ¯= ß™ tβθ ãèÏϑ tG ó¡ o„ ÏμŠ Ïù ( ÏN ù' u‹ ù= sù 

Νßγ ãè Ïϑ tF ó¡ãΒ 9⎯≈sÜù= Ý¡ Î0 A⎦⎫Î7•Β ∩⊂∇∪    

39. Or has He daughters 
whereas you have sons.  ÷Π r& ã& s! àM≈ oΨ t7ø9 $# ãΝä3 s9 uρ tβθ ãΖ t6 ø9 $# ∩⊂®∪    

40. Or asks thou 
(Muhammad) a fee from 
them so that they are 
plunged in debt.  

÷Π r& óΟ ßγ è= t↔ ó¡ n@ # \ ô_ r& Νßγ sù ⎯ ÏiΒ 5Θ t øó̈Β 

tβθ è= s)÷W •Β ∩⊆⊃∪    

41. Or possess they the 
Unseen so that they can write 
(it) down.  

÷Π r& ÞΟ èδ y‰ΨÏã Ü= ø‹ tóø9 $# ôΜßγ sù tβθ ç7çF õ3 tƒ 

∩⊆⊇∪    

42. Or seek they to ensnare 
(the messenger)? But those 
who disbelieve, they are the 
ensnared.  

÷Π r& tβρ ß‰ƒ Ì ãƒ #Y‰øŠ x. ( t⎦⎪Ï% ©!$$ sù (#ρ ã xx. ç/èφ 

tβρ ß‰‹Å3 yϑ ø9 $# ∩⊆⊄∪    

43. Or have they any god 
beside Allah? Glorified be 
Allah from all that they 
ascribe as partner (unto 
Him).  

÷Π r& öΝ çλ m; îμ≈ s9Î) çö xî «! $# 4 z⎯≈ ys ö6 ß™ «! $# 

$ ¬Η xå tβθ ä.Î ô³ç„ ∩⊆⊂∪    



44. And if they were to see a 
fragment of the heaven 
falling, they would say: A 
heap of clouds.  

βÎ) uρ (#÷ρ t tƒ $Zó¡ Ï. z⎯ ÏiΒ Ï™ !$ uΚ¡¡9 $# 

$ VÜÏ%$ y™ (#θ ä9θ à) tƒ Ò>$ ys y™ ×Πθ ä.ö ¨Β 

∩⊆⊆∪    

45. Then let them be (O 
Muhammad), till they meet 
their day, in which they will 
be thunder stricken.  

öΝ èδ ö‘ x‹ sù 4©®L ym (#θ à)≈n= ãƒ ãΝßγ tΒ öθ tƒ “Ï% ©!$# 

ÏμŠÏù tβθ à) yèóÁ ãƒ ∩⊆∈∪    

46. A day in which their guile 
will naught avail them, nor 
will they be helped.  

tΠ öθ tƒ Ÿω ©Í_øóãƒ öΝåκ ÷] tã öΝèδ ß‰ø‹ x. $ \↔ø‹ x© 

Ÿω uρ öΝèδ tβρ ç |ÇΖ ãƒ ∩⊆∉∪    

47. And verily, for those who 
do wrong, there is a 
punishment beyond that. But 
most of them know not.  

¨βÎ) uρ t⎦⎪Ï% ©#Ï9 (#θ ßϑ n= sß $ \/# x‹ tã tβρ ßŠ 

y7 Ï9≡ sŒ £⎯ Å3≈s9 uρ öΝèδ u sY ø. r& Ÿω tβθ çΗ s> ôè tƒ 

∩⊆∠∪    

48. So wait patiently (O 
Muhammad) for thy Lord's 
decree, for surely thou art in 
Our sight; and hymn the 
praise of thy Lord when thou 
uprises. 

÷ É9 ô¹$# uρ È/ õ3ß⇔ Ï9 y7În/ u‘ y7̄Ρ Î* sù $ oΨÏ⊥ ãŠôã r' Î/ ( 

ôxÎm7 y™ uρ Ï‰÷Κ pt ¿2 y7În/ u‘ t⎦⎫Ïm ãΠθ à) s? ∩⊆∇∪ 

49. And in the night time also 
hymn His praise, and at the 
setting of the stars.  

z⎯ ÏΒ uρ È≅ø‹ ©9 $# çμ ós Îm7 |¡ sù t≈t/ ÷ŠÎ) uρ 

ÏΘθ àf‘Ζ9 $# ∩⊆®∪    



 


